
 Wow! It’s hard 
to believe that school 
will be starting again 
soon.  What an inter-
esting summer it has 
been but we made it 
through. We enjoyed 
our summer themes 
and water fun days.  
The last day of sum-
mer camp will be 
Thursday, August 
20th.  Please be sure 
all accounts are paid 
in full by your child’s 
last day of attend-
ance.   

 Bloomer lunch 
ended July 31st. A 
sack lunch including 
drink will be needed 
every Tuesday and 

Friday and the last 
day of camp, Thurs-
day, Aug. 20th.  
Heartland will be 
serving lunch all the 
other days.     

 Monday, Au-
gust 17th will be do-
ing a bike rodeo day.  
Students may bring a 
bike or scooter from 
home that day.  We 
will be riding them in 
our blocked off park-
ing lot.  

 For those who 
will be staying on 
through the school 
year we will be closed 
on Friday, August 
21st to prepare for 

the new school year. 
School starts on Mon-
day, August 24th.   

  

 Last but not 
least, a big thank 
you to all the fam-
ilies who joined us 
this summer.  We 
realize there are 
many programs to 

choose from and 
feel privileged 
that you have cho-
sen Heartland.  
Hope to see you 
again next sum-
mer.  Have a great 

school year! 

Miscellaneous ...  

So Long Summer! 
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Special points of in-
terest: 
 

☺ Check calendars daily!. 

☺ Aug. 21 CLOSED  


